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STATE OF

COLORADO Wein - DNR, Clayton <clayton.wein@state.co.us>

King Mine, C-1981-035, 1st Quarter Coal Processing Waste Bank Report Review

Dickson Michael <mdickson@gcc.com> Mon, Aug 19, 2024 at 9:27 AM
To: "Wein - DNR, Clayton" <clayton.wein@state.co.us>

Cc: McCourt Jordan <jmccourt@gcc.com>, Michael Dickson <michael@summitmining.co>, Wymore Wade
<wwymore@gcc.com>

Clayton,

| am writing to address item 1 from the adequacy question for the agencies' Q1 review of Stoner
Engineering's Q1 Waste Pile/Embankment Inspection. As per the inspection's recommendations,
maintenance was completed on the upper section of Reach 10 along the existing slope of the
upper refuse pile. To mitigate the flow from the upper refuse and reduce the risk of future erosion,
check dams were also installed using river rock. This work was completed in the second week of
April.

Additionally, further measures were taken in July to address the storm events highlighted in Stoner
Engineering's Q2 Waste Pile/Embankment Inspection.

Please let me know if you require any further details or clarification.

Additionally, please attach michael@summitmining.co in any future emails regarding the King Il
site.

Michael.

From: Wein - DNR, Clayton <clayton.wein@state.co.us>

Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2024 10:57 AM

To: Dickson Michael <mdickson@gcc.com>

Cc: McCourt Jordan <jmccourt@gcc.com>

Subject: King Mine, C-1981-035, 1st Quarter Coal Processing Waste Bank Report Review

Good morning Michael,

Attached is the Division's review letter for the King Mine's 1st Quarter Coal Processing Waste Bank Report. Please note
the adequacy items outlined in Bold text within the review letter. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free
to contact me.

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=28b0eb29e1&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f: 1807830256376 108520&simpl=msg-f:1807830256376108520
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Sincerely,
Clayton Wein

Environmental Protection Specialist

[Quoted text hidden]
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